
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY

P.O. BOX 268

FORT WINGATE, NM 87316

April 1,2015

Mr. John Kieling

Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

Dear Mr. Kieling:

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that facility-wide groundwater monitoring

activities for the Fort Wingate Depot Activity (FWDA) authorized under RCRA

Permit EPA ID No.NM6213820974 were executed in October and November

2014. The enclosed Ground Water Periodic Monitoring Report (PMR) contains

groundwater elevation measurements and chemical analytical data from

monitoring wells within the boundaries of the FWDA. Typically, response to

comments will accompany this submittal letter; however, in this case no

comments were submitted to the Army since our last PMR submittal.

If you have questions or require further information, please call me at (330) 358-

7312.

Sincerely,

Enclosures

CF:

Mark Patterson

BRAC Environmental Coordinator

John Kieling, NMED - HWB

Vicki Baca, NMED - HWB

Dave Cobrain, NMED-HWB

Chuck Hendrickson, U.S. EPA Region 6

Larry Rodgers, Navajo Nation

Eugenia Quintana, Navajo EPA (Letter only)
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With Kieling

1 Hard Copy, 1 Disk
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